

## Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Interim Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancello Richard L. Coulon



\*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.



Dear DFA employees,

As many of you may be aware, COVID-19 transmission rates have moved Orange County in the "high community level" under <u>CDC ratings</u>. This has triggered the <u>reinstatement of indoor masking on UCI's campus</u> as well as a heightened sensitivity to potential exposures. As a result, I have made the difficult decision to postpone our team building picnic scheduled for July 28.

I was looking forward to seeing all of you and celebrate our team's accomplishments. However, in an abundance of caution and to help mitigate situations where COVID-19 transmissions are at a higher risk, I believe it is best to postpone our picnic to a time where COVID-19 transmission is in the "low community level" for Orange County.

We will continue to monitor transmission rates and OC Health Care Agency's (OCHCA) recommendations on masking and social gatherings to determine a new date for our team building picnic.

As a reminder, please visit UCI Forward for the latest COVID-19 updates.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Coulon (he/him/his)
Interim Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor
Division of Finance and Administration

## **UCI** Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025